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The American University Business Law Review (AUBLR) is accepting papers for its Volume 9
issues for publication between October 2019 and June 2020. Contracted articles likely will be
published within four (4) months of a signed contract.

AUBLR publishes high-impact pieces that combine innovative legal analysis with practical
applications. AUBLR is the leading business law review in the nation's capital and looks forward
to receiving pieces on a broad range of topics with a business nexus. Previous issues have
included articles on the laws of corporations, intellectual property, white-collar crime and
corporate compliance, tax, energy, fashion, international trade, labor and employment, securities,
and cybersecurity.

We are interested in papers to align with this year’s Fall Symposium, to be held on
Tuesday, October 1, 2019 in collaboration with the Association of Corporate Counsel. This
year’s theme for the Fall Symposium explores the role of the general counsel in a modern
corporation. Within this theme, we are especially interested in the following topics:

« The general counsel’s role as a business leader

« The general counsel’s positioning as part of the C-suite

« The general counsel’s/legal department’s role in ethics and compliance

« The general counsel’s role in corporate governance and relationship with the board

« The general counsel’s/legal department’s role in risk and crisis management

« Views on the general counsel and legal/business ethics

« The regulation of general counsel and in-house counsel, specifically around attorney
mobility and personal liability

« The value of attorney-client privilege in aiding corporate compliance efforts.

Authors of selected papers may have the opportunity to present at the Fall Symposium in
Washington, D.C. For symposium consideration, please submit papers, complete with
abstracts, by August 1, 2019. We welcome a variety of paper formats and are available to
discuss any questions you might have about fitness for publication. Our Senior Articles Editor is
at your disposal to discuss AUBLR's publication process, article exposure opportunities, and how
we can help meet your publication goals. Please note that we require that at least one author has
a JD or advanced law degree from a law school located in the United States, preferably with five
years of experience.

Articles should be submitted in .doc, .docx, or .pdf formats, accompanied by a CV. Please send
questions and articles directly to our Senior Articles Editor at blr-sae@wecl.american.edu.




